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For the attention of Jennifer Wilson, Team Leader, Legal and Democratic Services, 
Corporate Governanance, Aberdeen City Council

Licensing Board Meeting 12 March 2019

Application for Variation of Licence at CASC 7 Stirling St Aberdeen AB11 6ND

In relation to the variation of core hours this Service would accept the proposal, provided 
there is implementation of an effective Noise Management Plan (NMP), agreed in writing 
with this Service for all reasonably foreseeable noise sources associated with the activities 
to protect amenity of neighbouring residential properties.

In relation to the request to increase the times of use of the outdoor area beyond 22:00 
hours to 01:00 hours daily, I would recommend refusal as there would be a significant risk 
to the amenity of neighbouring residents.I recommend -

a) no amplified music or entertainment in the external seating area 
b) Use of the external area as part of the licensed activities to cease at 22:00 hours

Andrew Gilchrist | Principal Environmental Health Officer 
Aberdeen City Council | Commercial Team | Operations and Protective Services 
|Operations| Marischal College|3rd Floor South |Broad Street| Aberdeen | AB10 1AB
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